Miami Beach Police Department, 1100 Washington Ave, Miami Beach, FL 33139, www.miamibeachfl.gov
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF POLICE
Tel: 305.673.7925, E-mail: danieloates@miamibeachfl.gov

December 24, 2018

Mike Willis

National Training Director

Law Enforcement Program Coordinator
United States Deputy Sheriff's Association
2902 S. Spruce

Witchita KS 67216

Dear Mr. Willis,

On behalf of the Marrero family and the Miami Beach Police Department, | would
like to express our sincere appreciation for your thoughtful letter of condolence
on the death of Officer Larry Marrero and the enclosed check for Jeannette
Marrero. During these difficult times, it is heart-warming to see our community
come together to support our fallen officer’'s family. We are forever grateful for
the bonds between all law enforcement agencies and offer our sincere gratitude
and generosity to the Marrero family.

Sincerely,

iel J. Oates
ief of Police

We are committed to providing excellent public service and safety to all who live, work and play in our vibrant, tropical, histoiic
community.



